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Tuesday 2 November 2021 Term 4 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 3 November Year 4 Interrelate 

Wednesday 3 November Kindy Parent Info Sessions  

 2 & 3 via Zoom at 5.30pm 

Thursday 4 November Kindy Orientation 

Friday 5 November  Kindy Orientation 

Tuesday 9 November Book Character Mufti Day 

Tuesday 16 November KIMP Busking 

Friday 3 December Year 6 Interrelate begins 

Wednesday 8 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Thursday 16 December Last School Day 2021 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

What a great start to Term 4. As the term is 
marching on, teachers have begun preparing the end 
of year reports for students. These will be available 
to families from December 10th. 

The school is now beginning to plan end of year  
activities, based on the COVID19 restrictions that 
are in place. These are revised regularly and we are 
adjusting accordingly. 

It is wonderful that we can now hold our  
Kindergarten Orientation, with sessions starting 
last week on Thursday and Friday and they will  
continue for 2 more weeks.  A parent session will 
continue on Wednesday via Zoom. 

Year 6 farewell is also being discussed in earnest. 
I am please to announce that we will be able to hold 
our event, but there are still restrictions to be  
applied. Thank you to the parent organising  
committee for working closely with Mrs. Gray and 
Mrs. Walker to ensure we comply with the  
Department of Education level 3 restrictions. We 
are to follow the same guidelines as for year 12  
formals. Additional details will be provided to all 
involved prior to the big event, which is at the  
beautiful Osteria.   A huge shout out to this venue 
and their staff for supporting their local school. 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

  

Our end of year presentations are still being  
organised. We are waiting to see if we can, in fact, 
have parents present. At the moment, we cannot! 
These assemblies will be in week 10, December 6th, 
for years 3-6 and December 7th, for years K-2, 
with more details in the weeks to come. 

In preparations for 2022,  
a google form will be sent 
out via Seesaw this week. 
We ask all our families to 
complete this, to assist 
with planning our classes. 
Whether you are returning, moving, coming back 
late in term 1, or have additional information to give 
us, please inform us through the google form. 

Important Note: When students are placed in  
classes, teachers consider social, emotional and  
academic needs. Teachers know their students and 
families well. They know which students work well 
together and which do not. They work tirelessly to 
make the right combination of students in each 
room. Please use the google form, if you have new 
information or extenuating circumstances that 
would assist teachers to make an informed decision. 
There is no need to make specific requests to 
teachers. This year all such information is being  
collected through the google form. Each request will 
be looked at on its merits and considered along with 
our professional opinion. Please note that staffing 
decisions are made by the school. 

Thank you, 
 
Diana Foley 
Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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KIMP 2022 Enrolment 

Enrolment and re-enrolment forms for KIMP 2022 
must be returned this week.  There are limited  
places available, so get your form in by Friday! 
 

KIMP Payments 

Please finalise all KIMP payments by Friday 19th 
November. 
 

Year 6 into 7 Orientation Day 

Kingscliff High School are holding a Year 6  
Orientation Day on Tuesday 23rd November.   
Permission forms have gone home with Year 6  
students.  Please return the form by Monday 15th 
November. 
 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

A reminder that final payment is due on Friday 26th 
November.  If you are unsure how much you are  
owing, please contact the office. 
 

Year 6 Interrelate Moving into the Teen Years 

Year 6 Interrelate will be held on Friday 3rd  
December, Wednesday 8th December and Monday 
13th December.  Updated forms have gone home 
with students.  Please return form and payment of 
$25 (if you have not already paid) as soon as  
possible. 
 

Camp Goodenough Refunds 

Refund forms went home with students last week.  
Please complete the forms and return to the office 
asap.  If your child is in years 3, 4 or 5 and you 
would prefer the refund amount to be put on your 
child’s school account for future payments, please 
indicate this on the form.  Families that paid 
through the online payment system have already 
been issued a refund back to their account. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 
SCHOOL TRAVEL FOR 2022 

2022 school travel applications are 
now open. Students who need a  
travel pass for 2022 can apply now.  
To apply go to transportnsw.info.  

We ask that parents plan ahead and make sure their 
child knows which service/s to use and has a valid 
pass to use from the start of the school year.   

Bus operators are flexible and understanding,  
particularly at the start of the school year, and will 
ensure students can travel safely to and from 
school. However, to best support our operators and 
assist in planning, we encourage all students to have 
a valid pass, as early as possible, from the start of 
the school year.  

Due to current restrictions,  
there will be no Playgroup this week. 

Thursday 4 November 

Nil 

Friday 5 November 

Debbie & Jason 

Thursday 11 November 

Nil 

Friday 12 November 

Jason 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 
 

KIMP 2022 Expressions of Interest  

Last week we had a very exciting time doing the annual 
KIMP demonstrations to our Year 2 classes. Students in 
Year 2 along with any interested students in Years 3/4 
took home yellow forms. These are due back at the  
office now if you would like your child to learn an  
instrument in 2022. There are forms available at the  
office if your child didn't bring one home and you would 
like one. In the next couple of weeks I will see all the 
students who have returned forms and then allocate  
instruments for next year accordingly. I am away this 
week but will be checking email so please email me if you 
have any questions at all about the program. 

Existing KIMP students need to return a GREEN  
re-enrolment form so we can plan for next year. I handed 
these out last week but there are forms available at the 
office if you didn't yet receive one. If you know your 
child isn't continuing with KIMP next year could you 
please send me an email to let me know - just makes it 
easier for me. 
 

KIMP Busking Tuesday Week 7 16th November!  

We are very excited to be planning for our second annual 
KIMP Busking Festival and all KIMP students should be 
busy practicing at home in preparation for this fun event. 

 

Any questions please email me anytime, 

Have a great week  
everyone, 

 
Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 
 

 Fisher  KT Noel  KT Edie  1H 
 Elsie  1H Zac  3/4M Lucas  3/4M 
 Astrid  5/6S Jesse 5/6S 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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Kingscliff Public School 

2022 Kindergarten Orientation Session 1 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 


